
From: stelios sofroniou <steliossofroniou@yahoo.co.uk>  
Sent: 05 October 2020 23:01 
To: Lawlor, Josh <Josh.Lawlor@camden.gov.uk> 
Subject: Flat 14 taplow 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Sir   
 
Please accept my comments to:  Application number: 2020/3958/P 
1-161 Taplow Adelaide Road London NW3 3NU. Installation of 6 pole mounted 
antennas (2 each on 3 poles), 3 cabinets, 3 dishes and 3 RRU's (remote control 
radio units) fixed to poles on a tripod frame (5 on each tripod). Application type: 
GPDO Prior Approval Determination 
 
First of all I wish to point out that Taplow is in the middle of two conservation areas, 
so it is unacceptable to introduce all this large, unsightly apparatus here, adding to 
the already cluttered skyline. 
 
I have been living with my mother and my brother in Taplow for 30 years now and we 
are very shocked and upset to hear about this new application by Telefonica to 
install a new base station of 2/3/4 AND 5G antenna on our rooftop. We are already 
suffering with headaches and loud noises in our heads, we believe this is due to the 
EMF coming from the 5G installation on Dorney and the Marriot hotel. 
 
It is beyond belief that Camden Council, our landlords, have the gall to not consult 
with us,  their tenants on changes that may be potentially detrimental to our health. 
There has been no consensus on the safety of 5G, because their has been no 
independant testing of 5G.  And I understand this imposition is  a contravention of 
our human rights - a matter which I will be taking further.  
 
At first there was only one very uninformative Notice in Adelaide Road which only 
referred to antenna, and not to 5G or any G. A few weeks later another useless 
notice was fixed too low down to notice on a post outside the CO-OP and NOT 
outside Taplow where it obviously should have been. More people use the 
Winchester Road entrance. So It looks as though Camden is trying to hide 
something. It is beyond belief that Camden has the audacity to say they cannot 
afford to consult us on something so important as this application. 
 
If Telefonica did write to notify us in mid March, as they say they did, it couldn't have 
been clear what it was about, otherwise I would have objected. And don’t forget, this 
was around the beginning of lockdown so we were all very anxious and distracted.  
 
I called the number on the notice and spoke to someone called Josh who at first said 
this wasn’t a 5G application and then said they didnt know if there was. It’s since 
become evident to me that 5g antenna are to be part of a new multiband basestation 
including 2G, 3G and 4G antenna. Either the officer was trying to hide the 5G 
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component or they didn’t have a clue about this application – either way it’s a 
disgrace. 
 
There are already so many other base stations around so why do we need more 
radiation in the area?  
 
It is unthinkable that 5G is being rolled out without any proper independent tests 
having been carried out, and here of all places, where, as the applicant points out, 
there are several nurseries and schools very close by. 
 
I am also extremely concerned for the health of my children who stay here regularly. 
 
I ask that Camden honour their duty to take care of the community and the tenants 
they represent and not allow this application to go ahead until independent health 
and safety tests have been carried out.   
 
Best regards  
 
Stelios sofroniou  
Nicky sofroniou  
           & 
Paraskevoulla  sofroniou  
 
From 
 
 flat 14 taplow, Nw33ny 
 
 


